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NOTICE

(Draft resolution “Advancing Hemispheric Security: A Multidimensional Approach”)


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, wishes to transmit the proposed deadlines set forth by the Chair for the negotiation of the draft resolution, document CP/CSH-2261/24 rev. 1:


· May 6, 2024: deadline for the submission of comments or proposed amendments to paragraphs within the draft resolution.
· May 9, 2024: distribution of the revised version of the draft resolution containing:
· The paragraphs from the Chair’s initial draft on which, in principle, there is consensus (those without comments or amendments); 
· the paragraphs included in the Chair’s draft with amendments proposed by one or more delegations; and
· any new paragraphs that may have been submitted.
· May 16, 2024: Initiation of the negotiation process. Additionally, the Committee will also consider the draft resolution on May 16, 21, and 30, as well as June 6, 2024.

In that regard, the Chair kindly requests that delegations forward their comments and/or new paragraphs for the draft resolution to the Secretariat (jgsalazar@oas.org) by the specified deadline, May 6, 2024.
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